
The Meadoway — Section 3, Phase 1 

Midland Ave. to Marcos Blvd. 

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) is 

preparing to start construction on The Meadoway – 

Section 3, Phase 1. This work will enhance connectivity 

and accessibility along the corridor through the 

introduction of a multi-use trail and the installation of 

a new signalized crossing at Midland Avenue to 

improve safety for all users. The area highlighted in the 

map will be closed during construction.  

Work Hours: Monday—Friday, 7:00 am to 

5:00 pm. 

Start Date: April 2025 

Completion Date: December 2025* 

*Timeline is subject to change 

For your safety, please respect all signage. 
Stay clear of the work area. 

Construction Related Information: 

Visit the project webpage: 

Scan QR code or visit  

themeadoway.ca 

 LOOKING FOR MORE INFORMATION? 

Publication date: April 2025 

Contact: 

Lorraine Chadwick, Project Manager  

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 

(365) 566-2346  |  lorraine.chadwick@trca.ca  

Construction access to the site will be from Marcos 

Blvd and Midland Ave.  

There may be temporary construction related dust & noise 
during working hours

Work Area — closed to the public 

Romulus Dr 


